
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

REMINDER 

 

Dear Parents,            Date : 03/10/2025 

This is to remind you that the Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) for 

all classes will be held tomorrow, Saturday, 04th October 2025, 

from 08:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon. 

We request all parents to attend the meeting, as it provides a valuable 

opportunity to interact with the teachers regarding the academic progress and 

overall development of your ward. Students are required to come in 

School/House Uniform along with their School Diary. 

Parents are also requested to clear all outstanding school fees up to the 

IIIrd Instalment (October 2025) on an urgent basis to avoid any 

inconvenience. If you have already made the payment, kindly ignore this 

notice. 

Your cooperation and support are deeply appreciated for the smooth 

functioning of the school. 

Note: 

Due to the Parent-Teacher Meeting scheduled on Saturday, there will be                           

NO PRACTICE for the Annual Day celebration in the school on Saturday,                    

04th October 2025. 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


